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Storybook Festival Costume Guidelines 

For the Storybook Festival, students will be allowed to come to school or attend 
their synchronous Zoom dressed as a favorite character from any of our list of Classics to 
Keep or our Amazon Wish List. They do not need to wear their uniforms under their 
costume, though their costume does need to be appropriate for school. 

Come as Aslan, Charlotte, or Thorin Oakenshield. You could be Long John Silver, 
Robin Hood, or Pippi Longstocking. What about King Arthur, Peter Pan, or Dorothy? If it 
makes you look like you stepped out of the world of storybooks, you are welcome to wear 
it! 

✘ Do Not Wear 

masks 
(unless medical) 

weapons 
pop culture 

Harry Potter 
Disney princesses 

Star Wars 
superheroes 

Please keep in mind the following questions as you prepare your costumes: 

● Will my child trip? 
● Can he/she still use the restroom easily? 
● Will my child be comfortable all day? 

Students should arrive to school already fully dressed in their costumes and plan to wear 
them the entire day. Teachers are not responsible for assisting students with getting into or 
out of their costumes. 

For our Amazon Wish List and more information about Storybook Festival, visit 
greatheartsarlington.org/storybookfestival 

https://arlington.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/42/2022/04/23_24-Lower-School-Classics-To-Keep.pdf
https://arlington.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/42/2022/04/23_24-Lower-School-Classics-To-Keep.pdf
https://a.co/4LPJNxc
https://arlington.greatheartsamerica.org/storybookfestival/

